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Crystal Postell

City of Trinity
P.O. Box 50

Trinity, NC 27370

Dear Ms. PosteU:

On behalf of our organization, I would Uke to thank you for your generous support of our

Hospice Memoiy WaU< on the Hospice of Randolph campus. We gratefully acknowledge

the receipt of your donation of $150.00 on 4/11/2024, along with the following brick

mscnption:

IN MEMORY OP
ROBERT LABONTE
CITY OF TRINITY

Please let our development office know if this inscription is not correct or you wish to

change it in any way. This brick wiU be installed and dedicated in fall 2024. We wUl send

you an invitation to the dedication ptogram.

Thank you again for your important support of our hospice mission.

Sincerely,

/^L.
WiUiam T. (Trent) Cockerham
Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.
Financial information about this organization and a copy of its license are available from the

State Solicitation Licensing Section at 1-888-830-4989. The license is not an endorsement by the State.
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